

## Peter Milczyn, B.Arch.

Councillor, Etobicoke-Lakeshore Ward 5



May 14, 2008

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Councillor Gloria Lindsay Luby, Chair Government Management Committee

Councillor Saundercook (Vice-Chair)

Councillor Ainslie, Councillor Holyday, Councillor Jenkins, Councillor Palacio

Committee Administrator, Yvonne Davies

Re: **GM14.15** 

Third Party Development Opportunity for a Portion

of the Westwood Lands

With respect to the above noted item on the Government Management Committee Agenda this week, I submit this memo to provide comment that I have no objection to the Staff Recommendation, and I do support the Staff efforts to find suitable partners for the development of these lands.

However, the Chief Corporate Officer is aware of my concerns that the Party with whom we are currently negotiating not be allowed to secure more of the site than is reasonable for their own purposes so as to maintain the City's ability to market and develop the lands for a broad range of uses.

Respectfully,

The Mri

Peter Milczyn City Councillor for Ward Five

Getting things done for Etobicoke-Lakeshore